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To:      Chairman Proehl and members of the House Transportation Committee 
From:  Kent Selk, Driver Services Manager, Division of Vehicles 
Date:   March 10, 2020 
RE:     Senate Bill 342 
 
 
Good afternoon Mr. Chairman and members of the House Transportation Committee: 
 
The Division of Vehicles requested the introduction of this bill. 
 
Currently the Division of Vehicles notify Kansas residents that their drivers license is 
expiring in 30 days by mail. We are proposing to allow license holders a opt in option to 
have their renewal notice be sent to them through electronic means. This will give us 
the opportunity to issue residents more frequent and detailed communication pertaining 
to their license renewal.  
 
This bill may also reduce of cost for printing and postage of the current renewal card 
notification.   
 
I stand for questions. 
 
 
 
  
 
 


